
        Monday 7th November 2022 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

As Friday 11th November is Remembrance Day, we will be supporting the Royal 

British Legion’s Poppy Appeal by coming round to all classes during the week with 

poppies and asking for donations. We have poppies, poppy keyrings, slap bands 

and wristbands (while stocks last). 

 

If your child would like to donate to the Royal British Legion’s poppy appeal, 

please send them into school with their donation this week (Tuesday 8th – Friday 

11th) and the Year 6s will come round each day to collect. 

 

Thank you 

Lucy Jackson 

Head of History 

 

 

 

 

 


